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Monday	January	7th	2019	
F1630CM	East	Coast	
	
Dear	Parents	&	Students,	
	
	
We	hope	you	all	had	a	great	break	and	enjoyed	all	the	festivities	with	friends	and	family	in	the	
holiday	season?	
	
We	hope	the	students	have	done	all	their	learning	of	group	numbers	and	what	ever	was	assigned	
for	Annie,	before	Christmas	as	holiday	homework	and	that	is	all	going	well?	
	
We	would	like	to	inform	you	that	as	of	this	term	we	have	a	teacher	change	for	this	class.		Just	
before	Christmas	we	were	in	discussion	with	Daniel	re	this	and	only	at	the	very	end	of	term,	did	we	
then	make	a	decision	not	to	re	employ	him	beyond	his	probation	period,	as	we	didn’t	feel	he	was	
quite	the	right	match	for	our	company	due	to	several	issues.			
	
We	are	delighted	that	Cindy	is	taking	over	this	class.	Cindy	worked	with	Centre	stage	as	a	Musical	
Theatre	Teacher	for	several	years,	before	leaving	in	2014	to	work	professionally	as	a	singer	and	
continue	her	own	personal	development	&	training	as	a	Musical	Theatre	performer	studying	in	New	
York.		
	
We	feel	Cindy	will	be	the	perfect	match	for	this	class	having	the	right	balance	of	professional	
performance	skills	and	qualifications,	together	with	a	passion	for	Musical	Theatre	and	working	with	
children,	as	well	as	understanding	the	Centre	Stage	ethos	our	aims	and	objectives	overall	and	for	
this	course.	Cindy	is	also	a	phenomenal	singer	herself	–	as	you	may	have	witnessed	her	as	one	of	
the	‘Seaweed	Sisters’	in	our	Christmas	show	at	MBS	of	Corporal	Crumbles	Christmas	Crisis!	☺		
	
If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	this,	please	don’t	hesitate	to	contact	us.	
	
Currently,	I	am	sick	in	bed	with	cold/flu	bug,	which	will	not	shift!	And	Pete	has	broken	his	ankle	–	
but	is	in	school!	2019	can	only	get	better!	☺		However,	we	are	both	happy	to	chat	anything	over	
with	you	if	necessary.	
	
Very	best	wishes	
	
Alison	&	Pete	
	
		
	
	


